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MAY NEWSLETTER
UPDATE - In light of the current coronavirus situation and governmental guidelines, the Board of Euclid Art has decided 
to cancel all EAA activities until September, 2020.  Details as follows:
OUR 2020 MARGRET E. HAIN MEMORIAL ART SCHOLARSHIP
The Euclid Art Association has been in touch with Euclid High School's Guidance Counselor in charge of the program.  
We are awaiting further guidance so that at some future time, not as yet determined, the Art Scholarship competition 
award to a Euclid High School senior can move forward.  Only one entry arrived before the school shut down.  If you 
know any EHS senior art students that qualify, please encourage them to submit their entry.  Here's how:

ELECTION OF OFFICERS
Here is the slate of officers for the Euclid Art Association's 2020-2021 season:  President – Lee Peters, 
Vice President – Rozenia Cunningham, Treasurer – Sandi Richards, Secretary – Sue Herrle.  Until May 1, 
nominations can be made by email with the prior consent of the nominee.  In such an event, balloting will be conducted 
by email.  If there are no nominations from ‘the floor’, this slate of officers will be accepted by the Secretary.  Officers 
will be inducted at the the next meeting, September, 2020.
‘MAY THE 4TH BE WITH YOU’
Our May 4, 2020 monthly meeting is canceled.  Star Wars artist, Ryan Finley will be rescheduled for 2020-2021 season.
SPRING FINE ART SHOW
Our art show at the Euclid Public Library, May 9-16, 2020 is canceled.  The Library is closed until further notice.  We are 
considering moving the show to the fall.
MAY 29, 30, 31, 2020 LIGHTHOUSES I WORKSHOP
This workshop with artist, David Rankin is canceled.  Reschedule date TBD.  Refund checks have been mailed.
MEMBERS' ART CRITIQUE
Our June 1, 2020 meeting is canceled.
JUNE 12, 13, 14, 2020 LIGHTHOUSES II WORKSHOP
This workshop with artist, David Rankin is also canceled.  Reschedule date TBD.  Refund checks have been mailed.

LOOKING AHEAD
We ARE planning to resume our full programming schedule with the start of the 2020 – 2021 season on September 14. 

Attention Euclid High School Seniors Studying Art - The Euclid Art Association is offering a 
$500 scholarship to a high school senior who will graduate in 2020 and is a resident of Euclid.  This 
award will be available to a student who is currently receiving art instruction and plans to pursue 
further education in the study of art.  Senior art students should see their art teacher or guidance 
counselor, Kathleen Gonakis, for forms and details.  The application form is also available on our 
website by clicking here.  The deadline for application has been extended to May 1.  
Candidates are encouraged to continue to prepare and submit their entries.
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WORKSHOPS PLANNED FOR THE FALL
Here's what's on the Workshop schedule for September and October, 2020:
Back by popular demand, Suzette Cohen will be doing another acrylic flow workshop on Saturday, September 26, 
“Natural Expressions with Acrylic Paint Pouring Techniques”.  Details on the Workshops page at EuclidArt.com.
DAVID RANKIN will be doing a 3-day workshop, October 23, 24, 25, “God Made Winter for Watercolor”.  Watch for 
details. . . coming soon!
To sign up contact:  Susan Herrle to register, phone: 216-481-5105 or email: suetom.herrle@sbcglobal.net, include EAA 
in subject line.
EAA’S BIO BOOK
It’s our objective to double the number of entries in the ‘Bio Book’.  Help us reach that goal!  Why not take this time to 
create your bio for the book?  Patti Meyer did....why not YOU?  The “bio book” is available to guests at our Library 
Shows and provides an excellent opportunity for visitors to learn more about you.  Use a standard sheet, one or two sides, 
and email your bio (as Word or PDF document) to info@euclidart.com.  We will add your profile to the binder in a plastic 
sleeve.  IDEAS to include: name, resume, contact information, photos of you or your work, educational background, 
professional experience, subject matter/medium, memberships, exhibits and/or prizes, artist’s statement.
MEMBERS ART PAGE ON EUCLIDART.COM
Turn off the noise around you, turn off the radio, TV, and internet news.  Let the fear reside somewhere else, not with you.  
Take this time to be creative and just paint, paint, paint and sketch, sketch, sketch!  Share your creativity with your fellow 
members and artists by taking out a Members Art page on EuclidArt.com.  Do it NOW and we’ll also share your pictures 
on EAA’s Facebook.  To sign up, go to Members Art page on EuclidArt.com.  Only $15 per year for 10 images and you 
can change your images up to three times per year without additional cost.  Mary Alice Valvoda is waiting to hear from 
you!  Contact her on 440-449-5576.  Proceeds help pay for hosting our EuclidArt.com website.
NEWS WANTED
Let us know what you’ve been up to during this ‘stay at home order’.  Other members may enjoy hearing from you.  
Please tell us what's going on and we’ll share the info in our June newsletter!  Call 216-531-6349 or email 
info@EuclidArt.com.  Include EAA in the “Subject” line of the message header.
ART LINKS
With the world embracing virtuality and abandoning ‘being there’ in person, our president, Lee Peters is introducing a 
new running column in the newsletter . . . a look at links to websites and articles about goings on in the world of art.
Google Arts & Culture features content from over 2000 leading museums and archives from over 80 countries who have 
partnered with the Google Cultural Institute to make their collections accessible to the public through the Internet as well 
as apps for iOS and Android platforms.  There should be enough art here to hold you over until our new season starts, 
even if it takes till 2120!!??
https://artsandculture.google.com and https://artsandculture.google.com/partner 

CLOSING THOUGHT

The world's favorite season is the spring.  All things seem possible in May. ~ Edwin Way Teale
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